
 

 

12th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 7 Residential Trip to PGL Liddington 27th – 29th July 2026 

I am excited to invite students to attend a 3-day residential trip to PGL, Liddington, Monday 

27th – Wednesday 29th July 2026. We will do a range of exciting activities. You can find out 

more about the centre here. 

The cost of the trip will be approximately £320 per person to cover the cost of transport, full 

board accommodation and activities at the PGL centre. 

Farmor’s School believes that all students should have equal opportunity to benefit from school 

activities independent of their parents’ financial means. We endeavour to minimise the financial 

barriers that may prevent some students from taking advantage of these opportunities. Please 

look at the school’s website for information about how to apply for help with the costs. 

If you wish your son or daughter to go on the trip, please pay the initial non-refundable deposit 

of £50 on Parentpay by Tuesday 30th September. 

Thank you. 

Laura Hubbard-Miles 

Head of Year 7 

 


